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Mr. President,
Myanmar welcomes the delegation of Italy to this UPR process.  
We commend Italy’s implementation of accepted recommendations.  
We welcome Italy’s adoption of the National Strategy for sustainable Development. 
As we take not of Italy’s efforts in handling the situation of migration with multi-dimensional approach, we recommend Italy to
-	ensure the safety of migrants and trafficked victims stranded in its territory, 
-	strengthen support services and adequate centers for victims, particularly for women and children, 
-	increase its efforts to combat labour exploitation of migrants, 
-	continue measures to combat discrimination against migrants and its minorities, particularly Roma, Sinti and Camminanti communities,
We wish Italy a successful review.
I thank you, Mr. President.
